


Upcoming events at the Lawrenceburg 

Public Library:  Lawrenceburg Public 

Library After Dark (Nerf Wars) next 

Friday, Teen Advisory Group November 14 

and Mario and Luigi's Spaghetti Dinner 

(cooking class) November 16. 



Attention all students and staff -

Picture re-take day will be today.  If 

you ordered any pictures and need 

a re-take, please bring the pictures 

you received in to return to 

LifeTouch. If you need order forms, 

they are available in the Guidance 

office.



There are several job 

opportunities available for 

students.  If interested, 

stop by guidance for more 

information.



French Club will be having a Halloween Party 

tomorrow in room 214 right after school! 

Appropriate costumes are welcome! They will 

be playing games and there will be sweet treats 

for all (and maybe a trick!). The cost to attend is 

$2 if you have not paid your member dues ($5) 

or if you are not an official member of French 

Club. If you are a French club member, 

attendance is free! All are welcome to attend! 



During Spring Break 2020, Madame 

White will be traveling to Québec City 

with a group of French students. If you 

are interested in going, please come to 

the Parent Informational meeting next 

Tuesday at 6:00 pm in room 214. They 

will discuss the itinerary and cost, as 

well as answer any and all questions! 



Dungeons and Dragon Tuesdays from 5-8 PM @ the 

Lawrenceburg Public Library

November 6—December 18

Ages 16 and up

Learn how to play 5th Edition Dungeons and Dragons.

Make new friends and meet interesting people.

Create stories of high adventure or political intrigue, of swords

and sorcery, where the only limitation is your imagination.

Enjoy a low-pressure, casual atmosphere for beginners or

veteran players.

They will provide rule books, dice, character sheets, and other 

play materials, but feel free to bring your own if you have them.

They will have snacks!



STUDENTS: The 2017-2018 YEARBOOKS 

ARE IN! The yearbook staff will be at lunch 

today and tomorrow to distribute yearbooks 

for those of you who bought one last year. 

Anyone picking up a yearbook for a senior 

who graduated last year will need to go to 

the front office to pick it up and sign off that 

you are picking it up.



Spanish Club will meet 

Thursday in room 202.  

They are going to learn 

some Spanish games and 

will also play "GaGa" using 

Spanish words.



The EC Wrestling team has started regular 

season workouts.  If you are interested in 

wrestling this season, stop by the Wrestling 

Room after school and talk to Coach Adam 

Wolf about what you need to do to be part 

of the Wrestling Team.

Any football player interested in wrestling 

this season needs to stop by the Wrestling 

Room after football practice Thursday for 

important sizing and paperwork.




